
  

 

26th April 2024 

Local Memories, Broadening Horizons 
 
Our first learn to ride session started on Monday, and what a 
resilient group!  We had lots of fun working on balance and 
steering and will be progressing these skills next week. Well 
done to our Turtle Class group.  Sessions will continue until 
May half term when hopefully we will have 7 fully fledged 

riders. 
Now we’re allowed on the field at lunch time, our ever 
popular BMX club is back.  We’ve 12 children from Dolphins 
taking part this half term - Kittiwake pupils will get the 
opportunity after May half term. 
We celebrated Earth Day on Tuesday with a special assembly 
where the school Eco Council premiered their Green Energy film. 
Well done to all those involved.    
 

OFSTED 
We welcomed OFSTED into school this week and thank you to the many parents who completed the 
surveys and sent specific texts – your continued valued support of the school is very much appreciated. 
The final report will be published in 6 weeks’ time and we will be sending a hard copy home and publishing 
it on our website. It was a pleasure for the inspectors to see the amazing learning that our children are 
doing on a daily basis.  
 

Class Photos – Thursday 2nd May 
Class photos are now on Thursday 2nd May.  Please can all pupils come into school wearing uniform. All children need 
to bring PE kit with them, so they can get changed for their cricket session with Andy.  
 

FOBS  
Film Night: The dates for our two film nights, one for KS1 and the other for KS2, will be announced soon. They will be 

held at the end of two separate school days. The event costs £2 per child and will include popcorn and squash. 

Please have a chat with your child/children about what they would like to watch with their friends as we are open to 

suggestions. Please note the KS1 film will be ‘U’ rated. The KS2 movie can be either ‘U’ or ‘PG’. If a ‘PG’ film is 

chosen, parental consent will be needed.  

Donations of unwanted stuff: We are always really grateful for any donations of school uniform in good condition 

and items for the school's mud kitchens (pots, pans, utensils, etc). Please bring them to the office. Your donations 

are very much appreciated, thank you. 

Good Work Awards/Values Awards 



  

 

 

 

Out of School Award 
Sage (in recognition of achieving Rise Gymnastics Explore Core Skills Level 1) 

Thea-Grace (in recognition of achieving Rise Gymnastics Explore Apparatus Level 1 & 2) 

Naomi (in recognition of achieving Rise Gymnastics Explore Apparatus Level 1 & 2) 

Martha (in recognition of achieving Rise Gymnastics Explore Core Skills Level 1 & 2) 

Edith (in recognition of achieving Rise Gymnastics Explore Core Skills Level 3) 

Bryce (in recognition of being awarded player of the match of Heacham Minors U11’s) 

 

Dates 
Monday 29th April – Y4-6 Cluster Quicksticks Hockey 

Thursday 2nd May – Class Photos  

Monday 20th May – Y3/4 Cluster Tri Golf Festival 

Tuesday 21st May – Dolphin Class trip to Castle Acre (River Nar Walk) 

Friday 24th May – Last day of term 

Monday 3rd June – Term starts 

Monday 3rd June – ‘Be Inspired’ visit by Kylie Grimes, Paralympic Wheelchair Rugby player 

Tuesday 4th June – NNSSP Y5/6 Cricket tournament 

Monday 10th June – Y3/4 Cluster Tennis Festival 

Friday 14th June – Summer Fete 

Wednesday 19th June – Sports Day 9.00am – 1pm 

Monday 24th June – Y4-6 Cluster Cricket Tournament 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th June – Holkham Woodland Week 

Wednesday 3rd July – Friday 5th July – Whole School Transition (internal and APHS) 

Friday 19th July – Finish for the Summer Holidays 

SEALS: Remy (because of your great imagination 
and enthusiasm to write)  
TURTLES: William (because you did really well 
counting coins in Maths) 
DOLPHINS: Charlotte (because you have been 
focussed on all your learning this week) 
KITTIWAKES: Zachary (because at every available 
opportunity you have been seeking out more 
Maths – great work) 

Ella (because you have been showing great resilience in 
phonics) 
Jett (because you have shown great resilience in learning to 
ride a bike) 
Finn (because you have been resilient with your handwriting 
and it has been much improved) 
Kittiwakes Class (because as a class, your engagement in PE 
this week was excellent – you were all stars and worked 
extremely hard)  

  


